
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY CHIEF OF STAFF, G-1 

300 ARMY PENTAGON 
WASHINGTON DC 20310-0300 

DAPE-MPA 

MEMORANDUM FOR Commander, Headquarters, U.S. Army Reserve Command, ATTN: 
G-1, 4710 Knox Street, Fort Bragg, NC  28310-5010

SUBJECT: Fiscal Year 2024 (FY24) U.S. Army Reserve (USAR) Selected Reserve 
Incentive Program (SRIP) Extension Request  

1. Reference: USAR FY24 SRIP Policy #24-01

2. The FY24-01 USAR SRIP is extended into FY25 until the next revision is received.

3. The DAPE-MPA will conduct a mid-year review of the FY25 SRIP.

4. The point of contact for this action is MAJ Michael Moore, Selected Reserve Incentive 
Program Manager, at (703) 695-7479 or michael.j.moore9.mil@army.mil.

Encl GREGORY S. JOHNSON 
Brigadier General, GS 
Director of Military 

Personnel Management 
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